
 

ISM/TEM/Book Fair 2022 

 

9th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair!  

The book fair will be will be taking place from Wednesday 16th March until Thursday 24th 
March and will be based in the library at Etone.  Pupils will be able to visit the book fair 
before school, at break time and after school.  This will be a CASHLESS book fair and all 
purchases will need to be made using one of the pre-payment methods detailed below.  

 
There are over 200 titles for your child to choose from and with prices starting from only 

£2.99, there is sure to be a book for everyone. 

In order to purchase a book at our ‘cashless’ book fair, you need to select one of the options 
for payment below: 
 
1) Purchase a gift voucher available at www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents. Pre-paid 
gift vouchers are available in £5, £10, £15, £20 and £25. Once a purchase has been 
made, you will receive the voucher in an email which can be printed and given to your child 
to present at the book fair.  Vouchers can be purchased up until midnight on the day before 
the collection of the Book Fair.  (If you do not have access to a printer, please forward the 
voucher to aelliott@etonecollege.co.uk stating your child’s name and form group). 
 
2) Payments can also be made online https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay. 
Please search for Etone College or use our postcode of CV11 6AA. Please provide the 
details of your child’s name and form when making payments.  Mrs Elliott will be able to 
access these payments when your child selects a book. 
 
Due to lack of demand, the book fair will not be open for parents/carers, however, you can 
browse the bookcases and order a book using the payment methods previously explained.  
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases. Once you have selected a book/s for purchase, 
please purchase a voucher or make a pre-payment and then email your order to 
aelliott@etonecollege.co.uk who will be able to select the books and pass them to your child. 
 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library!  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
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